

D1 Newsletter



2024-25 School Year

We hope this newsletter finds you enjoying a wonderful summer break filled with fun and relaxation! As we gear up for the new school year, we are excited to welcome back all our students and families on August 21st. Here's a look at a few important dates and volunteer opportunities to add to your calendars.



Upcoming Events

Our team is already hard at work planning next year. Here are some dates to put on your calendars now!

SAVE THE DATES:

AUGUST 16th, 9-12:00: This is our annual Meet and Greet. Come find your new classrooms and meet your teachers!

AUGUST 21st: First day of School! We are so excited for another year. Please have your students to school before the bell at 8:15am.

AUGUST 27th, 6:00-8:00: PARENT ORIENTATION Please put this on your calendars now! This will be an important night for ALL of our parents to attend. Find out how you can join the Parent Volunteer Brigade, get valuable information from your children's teachers, and more.

SEPTEMBER 6th: SIXTH GRADE students will have their ambassador activity "Take Flight". We love our parent volunteers! Learn more at Parent Orientation!

SEPTEMBER 13th: FIFTH GRADE students will have their ambassador activity "Friendship". We love our parent volunteers! Learn more at Parent Orientation!

SEPTEMBER 13th: Fall Festival! Plan now on being a part of this school wide event. Volunteer information available at Parent Orientation. This is a great way to meet other amazing APA families as well as have an enjoyable night with your children at our incredible school.